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BR A-FIB
Patient Instructions

DIRECTIONS FOR RETURNING EVENT/LOOP MONITORS

Thank You

SYMPTOM RECORDING

SEND EKG TRANSMISSION TO:
1.800.590.5559

In Nassau 516.872.8001

If You Have Any Questions, Please Call 516.872.7001

1.	 When you feel a symptom press either
	 RECORD / SEND button.

2.	 One beep indicates monitor is recording.

3.	 To SEND the EKG, REMOVE THE PATIENT
	 LEAD from monitor and call 800.590.5559 or
	 (516.872.8001). Tell the technician your name.

4.	 Put phone mouthpiece over hole in front of monitor
	 when instructed to by technician. Then press the
	 RECORD / SEND button on side of monitor. When
	 monitor stops making noise, pick up and speak
	 with technician.

5.	 To erase the monitor memory, wait until the technician
	 tells you it’s OK, then insert the patient lead back
	 into the monitor.

When you are finished with the monitor, please take it and any leftover electrodes, batteries and equipment back to
your doctor’s office. The monitor can be returned to any nurse. You do not need to have or make an appointment for
this. In the event that you are unable to take it back to your doctor, please contact the monitor return department at

516.872.7001. We will provide you with a UPS return envelope.

When you are finished with the monitor, please place it and any leftover electrodes, batteries, and equipment into the
UPS return envelope. Seal up the open end of the envelope and place it into any UPS Drop Off Box. You will find a

list of Drop Off locations with the return envelope.

RETURNING TO DOCTORS

RETURNING TO SKY MEDICAL


